
Jon and Brenda Furlow 
2120 Girard Ave S, Minneapolis, MN 55405 

jon.furlow@gmail.com 608.852.4506  
bsfurlow71@gmail.com 608.692.0175 

 
 
Dear Landmarks Commission: 
 
Please accept this letter as our notice to withdraw our Landmarks Commission Application 
dated April 21, 2023 from consideration. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jon and Brenda Furlow 
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